
 

   

 

NEWSLETTER No. 1 
July 2020 

PLANNED PROJECT WORK 

As part of the 2021 Capital Works Program, the City of Vaughan is 
planning improvements to the Fieldstone Stormwater Management 
Pond located in the vicinity of Jevlan Drive and Chrislea Road.   
 
Construction is expected to begin in the fall of 2021. 

PRE-CONSTRUCTION FIELD WORK 

Commencing in mid-July, City-retained engineering consultants will 
be in your neighbourhood conducting investigation activities 
including topographic and/or legal surveys, geotechnical boreholes 
and other field investigation works. The various underground 
utilities (i.e. gas, telephone and hydro) may be identified by 
different coloured paint markings.  

IMPACT TO COMMERCIAL PROPERTIES  

The City holds an access and maintenance easement at the south 
end of the Fieldstone Stormwater Management Pond. All 
equipment access will occur through this easement. Every 
reasonable effort will be made to minimize disruption to the parking 
lots adjacent to the pond. 

MORE DETAILS TO FOLLOW 

Newsletter No. 2 will be issued prior to construction to provide 
further details including approximate construction start and end 
dates.  
 
Thank you in advance for your cooperation. We look forward to 
completing these important infrastructure upgrades in your area. 
 
For more information, please contact the Project Lead. 

   
 
 
 

Fieldstone Stormwater 
Management Pond Improvements 

 

LOCATION: 

Fieldstone Stormwater Management Pond, 
near Chrislea Road and Jevlan Drive  
 

PROJECT LEAD: 

Majde Qaqish 
Project Manager, Infrastructure Delivery 
Infrastructure Development 
T: 905-832-8585 ext. 8162 
E: majde.qaqish@vaughan.ca 
 

ENGINEERING CONSULTANTS: 

Aquafor Beech 
 
 


